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Dear Dry Shannons
On the recommendstion of the profeseors of
Mltdm-mtﬂ-mhhvﬂomh'w
a member of the Institute for the scademic yesr 19401941,
We all look forwerd with great plessure to
baving you here next year and we will be glad to do snything
ve den to mke yyur stay heve plassent sad prefitable.
' Yours sineerely,

FRAHK AYDELOTTE, Directer
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Dear Marie:

Prof. Weyl has also received a letter from Dr.
Shannon and plans to eccept him, so it is now in order
to send him this information. Prof. Veblen mentions
that the National Research Council expects its fellows
tt{get letters of acceptance from the heads of institu-
tions where they will work,

GeBe
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19 Garden Street
Cambridge, Mass.
April 7, 1940

Office of the Dean
Institute for Advanced Study
Princeton, New Jersey

Dear Sir:

I have been awarded a National Hesearch Fellowship
in mathematics for next year and would like to take it
at the Institute for Advanced Study, although I have not
made a final decision on this matter. I propose to work
on the application of highsr algebra to theoretical gene-
tics, a continuation of my doctorate thesis at lMassachu-
setts Institue of Technology this year, and have written
Dr., Weyl asking him to supervise this resezrch. I should
like to have your permission to carry out this work at
the Institute for Advanced Study. Thanking you in a2d-
vance, I remain

Respectfully yours,

Claude E. Shannon
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May 23, 1940

Dear Professor Harrisons

| Muny thenks for your kind letter of May 16
Wtﬁmnﬂumwm
you thet Dr, Shannon hes eowmmicated with Professor Weyl
-ﬁhb-ldl}ttdunmetthamﬂtuhm
next year, We are looking forward with great pleagure to
heving him here. 7 o |

Touwrs sincerely,

Professor Ross G. Harrison
National Resesrch Couneil
mmmum

Rashington, D. C.



Records of the Office of the Director / Members Files / Box 127 / Shannon, Claude E.
From the Shelby White and Leon Levy Archives Center, Institute for Advanced Study, Princeton, NJ, USA

MEMBERS OF THE BOARD Al Ao

Ross G. HARRISON, ex officio,
Secretary

Roaes Abkxs NATIONAL RESEARCH COUNCIL
e L 2I0I CONSTITUTION AVENUE, WASHINGTON, D. C.

Established in 1916 by the National Academy of Sciences under its Congressional
Charter and organized with the cooperation of the National Scientific
and Technical Societies of the United States

Naronar Researca Ferrowsares Boarp
IN THE NATURAL SCIENCES

May 16, 1940

Dr. Frank Aydelotte, Director
Institute for Advanced Study
Princeton, New Jersey

My dear Doctor Aydelotte:

I beg to inform you that of the men appointed to Nationzl Re-
search Fellowships at the March meeting of the Fellowship Board in the
Natural Sciences, the following named has indicated that he wishes to
conduct his Fellowship asctivities at the Institute for Advanced Study:

SHANNON, CLAUDE ELWOOD (Ph.D. in Mathematics, lassa-
chsetts Institute of Technology, 1940). For a 12-
months' period beginning on or about November 1,
1940, OSubject: A non-associative algebra appli-
cable to dynamics of Mendelian populations.

It is our understanding that Mr. Shannon has consulted with
Professor H. Weyl, under whose supervision he desired to work, as to
the convenience and suitability of such a procedure.

The Fellowship Board will be very appreciative of any privileges
end courtesies extended to Mr. Shannon.

We are sending a copy of this letter to Professor Weyl.

/47

Ross G. Harrison, Secretary
Fellowship Board in the Natural Sciences

NARECO
WASHINGTON, D. C.





